Chris LeClair

From: Chris LeClair

Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 12:48 PM
To: Gary Bruns

Subject: Re: 6403 Keats AVE N

| think it can be grandfathered in

From: Gary Bruns

Sent: Thursday, April 27,2017 12:25 PM
To: Chris LeClair

Subject: RE: 6403 Keats AVE N

Ok, so what do you say on this?

From: Chris LeClair

Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 9:33 AM
To: Gary Bruns

Subject: 6403 Keats AVE N

https://septic.co.washington.mn.us/view.php?id=8357

This can stay | think. Harry Weaver design. Bob Whitmeyer verification on application page.
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